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Dear Researcher,

FCT has today published, on its website, information on the funding schemes and calls to be
opened during 2013. FCT thus announces new funding schemes and important information on
changes and limitations to the 2013 calls, in relation to similar calls in previous years.

For detailed information on the calls that shall be launched in 2013, careful reading of the
information that is available at

http://www.fct.pt/apoios/concursos

is recommended.

This information does not dispense or replace careful reading of the regulations and official
announcements that shall be published for each call for funding.

On behalf of the Board of Directors,Paulo Pereira, Member
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